
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Hanoi University of Pharmacy, Vietnam
 

July 05, 2016       
 
Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, along with Asst Prof.
Jiraphun Jittikoon, Chair of Department of Biochemistry, and Assist. Prof. Vilasinee Hirunpanich
Sato welcomed eight exchange students from Hanoi University of Pharmacy, Vietnam. The students will
participate in the 2016 Student Mobility Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system as well as
cultural experience at MUPY and external training sites during July 5-22, 2016.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1815


